
MASSES NEXT SUNDAY 
RED CLIFFS: 10.00 am 

(Irymple: 8.30 am) 
(Mildura: Sat.  6.00 pm Sun. 5.00 pm) 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday:  9.30am Mass 
Tuesday: 5.30pm Mass 
Wednesday:  9.30am Mass  
Thursday:  9.30am Mass 
 Friday:  9.30am Mass 
Saturday: 9.30am Mass 
 

RECENT DEATH:   
 

ANNIVERSARY:   

 

SICK:  Joe Mammone, Bishop Ron Mul-
kearns, Henry Chung, Barry Pollock, Bev 
Antonie, Kerrie Crosbie, Judy Hunt, Paul 
Cavallaro, Joy Kirby, Cos Pezzaniti 
 

 

 

Monday 18 April:  Red Cliffs Community 
Aged Care service, 2pm.  All welcome. 

Sunday 22 May:  Youth Mass and Parish 
BBQ 

 

PARISH RECEIPTS 

PRESBYTERY: $645.95 
SACRIFICIAL GIVING: $580.05 
HOLY LAND:  $260.00 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 
Sunday, 10th April, 2016 

CHURCH CLEANING: J & T Lewis, B 
Gardner, S Williams 
COUNT TEAM:  J & T Lewis 
LEADER: J Vines 
READER 1: M Duck  
READER 2:  D Eagle 
LAY MINISTERS: C Makham, M Mon-
teleone, N Morello 
OFFERTORY: Lewis Family  
ALTAR SERVERS: M & G Strangio, M 
Follett, E Papanicolaou 
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS:   Volunteer please 
CHILDRENS LITURGY: Carmel Russo 

ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEKEND 
Sunday, 3rd April, 2016 

CHURCH CLEANING:   Volunteers 
COUNT TEAM: J & T Lewis 
LEADER:  C Russo  
READER 1:  J Cameron  
READER 2:  M Cavallaro 
LAY MINISTERS:  T Hill, P Hunt, T Jan-
sen 
OFFERTORY: F Dominelli 
ALTAR SERVERS:  A ban, K Romeo, R 
& J Venkatesan Villa 
FLOWERS:   Volunteer please 
CHILDRENS LITURGY:  Janice Divola 

ST JOSEPH’S RED CLIFFS 

(St Joseph the Worker) 
 

NEWSHEET 2016: No.   14 
Presbytery: 5024-1966 

Carmel Russo: 5021 2872 
Marianna Cavallaro: 5025-7473 

Our Parish School 

St Joseph’s Primary School 

Principal: Mark Gibson 5024 1654 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:   3rd April, 2016  
3rd Sunday Easter / Year C 

First Reading:  Acts 5:27-32, 40-41 
Resp Psalm:  Ps 29:2, 4-6, 11-13. R. v. 2  
Response: I will praise you, Lord, for you 
have rescued me. 
Second Reading:  Apoc 5:11-14 
Gospel: Jn 21:1-19 

STEWARDSHIP PROGRAM REVIEW 
(Planned Giving) 
As part of our Planned Giving Program we 
will be having a Midway Review over the 
next two Sundays of April 10th & 17th.  Our 
Planned Giving Program commenced mid 
year of 2014 and we will be inviting people 
to recommit for the duration of the Pro-
gram. Our Stewardship Program provides 
the core funding for our parish facilities and 
programs.  Over the next two Sundays, you 
will hear about our current state/future 
plans and have the opportunity to make 
your contribution.  I am extremely grateful 
to all those who continue to generously sup-
port the ongoing life and development of our 
Parish, and invite newcomers to consider 
committing themselves as well. 
Next Sunday Mass there will be a short 
presentation regarding our current situa-
tion, as well as an indication of our plans 
over the next couple of years. The following 
Sunday, everyone will be invited to fill out 
their pledge card once again as we recommit 
to the next 18 months of giving. Once again, 
I thank you all. 
Fr. Michael 

SOME READING 
For the next 3 Sundays 
I am going to put out a 
few copies of some arti-
cles. 
This and next week’s 
are from the London 
lay-owned & operated 
Catholic weekly, The Tablet. 
This week, it is from the director of the Vati-
can Observatory, Guy Consolmagno SJ, 
about some common misunderstandings in 
his field. 
Next week’s is about Pope John Paul’s deeply 
affectionate with a Polish woman who was a 
psychiatrist. Pope John Paul felt no embar-
rassment about this friendship; neither did he 
conceal it. However, since some bright spark 
published his correspondence with the wom-
an, some have been taken aback, scandalised, 
tut-tutted etc. 
The third article is fro another London 
Weekly, the Economist. It is about wine pro-
duction in Tasmania. 

HOLY WEEK: Thanks again to all who 
helped. I’ll be doing the usual review of it 
soon. Easier to remembers hitches etc. soon 
after than as Holy week 2017 approaches. 
There were a number of hitches with the 
Easter Vigil that caused it to take longer 
than usual. I try to make it about 1 Hr 20 
min. This one was about 1 Hr 40 min. some-
body said afterwards I had too many serv-
ers; but they have a lot of things to remem-
ber. So it is better to have many servers with 
a bit to remember each.     
Flags the priest. 

PROJECT COMPASSION 2016 
Our final total for last year was $5520.00. 
Our so far total this year is $5023.60. 
Hopefully there is a bit to come in yet, includ-
ing the trading Table for April. 
At the start of Lent I mentioned that a family 
who used to give $500.00 had left us. 
This $500.00 has been nearly made up for by 
the school families, who have increased their 
giving by about $350.00 
Last year St Joseph’s School final total was 
$981.50. 
This year so far, it comes to $1339.85. 
Thanks to all who have contributed gener-
ously. 

 JOKE 
A young couple invited their parson for din-
ner. 
While they were in the kitchen preparing the 
meal, the parson asked their son what they 
were having for their meal. 
“Goat,” said the boy. 
“Goat?” spluttered the parson.  “Are you 
sure?’ 
“Yes,” said the boy.  “I heard my dad say, 
“Today’s as good as any to have the old goat 
for dinner.” 


